




TRACKS OF WORK

Support full practice authority for RNs and APRNs:

1. LSBN/LSBME Zoom meeting, January 31, 2022. Dr. Kindall, Dr. Manning, Dr. Lyon,
Carrie Jones

2. LANP Zoom meetings to discuss strategy for 2022 legislative session.
a. January 28, 2022: LANP members, Dr. Lyon, Dr. Wright
b. February 1, 2022: LANP members, Dr. Lyon, Dr. Wright

3. Initiate contact with Senator Mills to discuss possible legislation and update him on
January 31, 2022 meeting with LSBME.

4. Dr. Lyon responded to Christine Coco, RN (school nurse) to speak to her group on March
25, 2022 to discuss CEUs for licensure, cannabis issues and essential oils, and legislative
issues coming up in 2022.

Provide support for making appropriate COVID-19 changes permanent

1. Educate legislators and Governor’s staff related to permanent changes in health care
regulations that will improve social determinants of health.

a.

b.

c.

d.



e.

f.

Build a unified voice for nursing with key policy influencers

1. Consult with Senator Mills and his staff regarding advanced practice initiatives.
2. Reinforce relationship from 2021 with Representatives Joseph Stagni and Christopher

Turner for support of APRN legislation.
3. Educate all legislators about full practice authority and the education, experience, and

expertise of APRNs.
4. Collaborate with LSNA and LANP and their lobbyists on educational outreach to

legislators and business groups for support of legislation affecting nursing practice.


